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A workshop at the faculty of education to revise the strategic plan of the University
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[bookmark: _GoBack]The faculty of education holds a workshop to let the attendance know the mechanisms of carrying out the strategic plan of Benha University and its faculties in the presence of prof.Dr. Ibrahim Fouda, the dean of the faculty, the faculties’ deputies, the departments’ heads and the heads of the units of the strategic plan and the centers’ heads.
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